
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Edmonton Community Development Company Update

THIS ITEM WAS REQUISITIONED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

Administration Recommendation

That the November 27, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02680, be received for
information.

History

● At the November 27, 2024, Executive Committee meeting, Councillors K. Tang and
T. Cartmell requisitioned the November 27, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report
FCS02680 to the December 10/11, 2024, City Council meeting without a Committee
recommendation.

● At the November 27, 2024, Executive Committee meeting, the November 27, 2024,
Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02680 was considered.

● The Committee heard from L. Scott and B. Hanewich, Edmonton Community Development
Company; R. Ritz, D. Davies, W. Vandervelde and C. Morin, Arts on the Ave; A. McBride and
S. Chakrabartty, Thousand Faces Festival Association; D. Plamondon, Alberta Avenue
Business Association; A. Bolstad, Alberta Avenue Community League; M. Henderson,
Theatre Prospero; J. Mayne, Arts Habitat Edmonton; R. Andrews, Landrex Developers;
E. Estrada; E. Shale; M. Roa; and M. Belcourt Moses.

Attachment

November 27, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02680
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